
 

 

 
 

 

 

Provider Directories Attestation Project     
 

To:  Sharp Health Plan Independent Providers & Ancillaries 

Attn:  Providers & Office Managers 

From:   Sharp Health Plan- Provider Relations 

Date:  April 25, 2018 

Subject:   Provider Directory Attestation  

   

Dear Provider(s) & Office Manager(s): 

 

Sharp Health Plan strives to ensure the information in our directories continues to be 

accurate and up to date.  Twice each year, the Department of Managed Health Care (DMHC) 

requires all health plans reach out to their contracted providers to ensure the information on 

their provider directories is correct.  On April 30, 2018, Sharp Health Plan’s Provider 

Relations Staff will reach out to your office via email or a letter mailed to your practice.  We 

ask that when you receive the notice, that you validate the information on the attestation 

form and return it within 30 days of receipt of our request.   

 

If you have questions, please contact Provider Relations by phone at (858) 499-8330 or email 

at provider.relations@sharp.com. We are available to assist you Monday – Friday, 8 a.m. to 5 

p.m. 

 

As always, thank you for your assistance and partnership.  We look forward to working with 

you and your staff.  

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

 

Mary Betlejewski 

Manager, Network Development & Performance 

 
NOTICE:  The information contained in this message may be privileged and confidential and is only for the use of the individual or entity named on this coversheet.  If the reader of this 
message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible to deliver the message to the intended recipient, the reader is hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution 
or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If this communication has been received in error, please notify Sharp Health Plan immediately at the telephone number listed above 
and destroy all information received. 
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